
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPRING CELEBRATION SILENT AUCTION DONATIONS 
 

WHO 
The Hyde Park School Spring Celebration Committee is looking for ​items, services or experiences 
for donation to the ​2020Spring Celebration ​silent auction.  Please consider donating!  We are so 
appreciative of every donation, big and small!  
 

WHY 
By donating an item or service to the silent auction, you help raise money to cover the costs of 
enrichment opportunities like field trips, classroom supplies, and technology programs and devices.  
 

WHAT 
Some donation examples include:  
• artwork, sports memorabilia 
• design, cleaning, painting, photography or other services for the home 
• spa experiences 
• donation of a vacation home for a week 
• movie, sports, concert or symphony tickets 
• accessories, jewelry or fashion items 
• restaurant gift cards 
 

WAYS TO SUBMIT YOUR DONATION  
1. You can fill out the form below and drop your item off to Hyde Park School’s office, or send the 

item to: Hyde Park School, attn: Silent Auction Committee, 3401 Edwards Road, Cincinnati, OH 
45208.  

2. You can email the auction chair, Lauren Amos, at ​auction@hydeparkschoolpto.org​ to arrange a 
pick-up, if necessary.  We can also answer any additional questions you may have.   

 

WHEN 
Item donation deadline is ​April 3​.  
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

SILENT AUCTION DONATION FORM 
 
Name _____________________________________ 

Item Description: ___________________________________________________________ 

Value: ___________________ 
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